
From: Andrew Boswell   
Sent: 17 May 2023 18:24 
To: A66Dualling <A66Dualling@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Late submission for deadline 8 
 
Dear A66dualling@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 
 

Name Dr Andrew Boswell 
A66 Northern Trans-Pennine 
Project Link Roads 
Registration 

20032002 

Organisation   Climate Emergency Policy and Planning 
(CEPP)  

 
FAO: Mr Richard Allen (Lead Panel Member for the Examining Authority) 
Bart Bartkowiak (Case Manager) 
 
I have seen the Applicant's submission on the Examination website today entitled "TR010062-
002069-A66 - Letter in response to Dr Boswells Deadline 7 Subm.pdf". 
 
I am writing ASAP to inform you that I am intending to work on completing my submission over the 
next day, including working overnight tonight to try and facilitate the earliest possible delivery of 
it.  I would like to respectfully suggest to Mr Allen that the submission if delivered by close of play 
tomorrow, Thursday May 18th, can be taken as a late submission at Deadline D8 and shared 
immediately with the Applicant and all other parties.  I hope this would fully mitigate the concerns 
from the Applicant around the time to respond before the end of the Examination. 
 
I apologise to the ExA and other parties for any inconvenience: I have literally been incredibly 
overstretched.   
 
I hope this quick email, and forewarning of my suggestion above, will help Mr Allen in responding to 
the Applicant's letter. 
 
With best regards 
 
 
Dr Andrew Boswell 
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